Lysynski, Heather

From:

Anthony Strong

Sent:

Subject:

Sunday, September 25, 2011 9:21 PM

To:

Lysynski, Heather Fwd: Plans for 764 Waterloo Street

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Anthony Strong

Date: Sun, Sep 25, 2011 at 9:19 PM Subject: Plans for 764 Waterloo Street

To: BNEC-hlysynsk@london.ca, jbaechle@london.ca, jbryant@london.ca

Cc: nancy2@nanbran.com

Hello Joni\Judy\Heather,

My name is Anthony Strong and I have been the proprietor of 772 Hellmuth Ave for the last 5 years. I am writing you with my concerns for the demolition plans of 764 Waterloo. I am not against development or change to that property/corner, but I do love the character of my neighbourhood and think it is not unreasonable to ask for the approved design plans before destruction is set in motion. Normally I do not like to get involved in other peoples business; however, the potential negative impact to my home by this "unknown" is enough to draw me into action. Please help in settling my concerns.

Thanks

Anthony P. Strong